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Comments to HCED Agenda No.3 CF 11-0984-53 GYRO 

Joyce Dillard <dillardjoyce@yahoo.com> Tue, May 29, 2012 at 4:07 PM 
Reply-To: Joyce Dillard <dillardjoyce@yahoo.com> 
To: Richard Williams <Richard.Williams@lacity.org>, The Honorable Carmen Trutanich <CTrutanich@lacity.org>, 
William Vasquez <William_G._Vasquez@hud.goV> 
Cc: Deborah Wood <deborah.mwood@lacity.org> 

We disagree with the automatic allocation ~ffunding to LA Conservation Corps. 

The City exceeds its 15% Public Service allocation for CDBG funding with the use of CBDOs. 

There are problems with this program and with transparency. 

We recommend you follow procedures and release and RFP with the proper reviews, 
approvals and arbitration. 

Joyce Dillard 
P.O. Box31377 
Los Angeles, CA 9001 
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